
The City of Livermore applauds food service businesses that have     
discontinued the use of Styrofoam ahead of the July 1, 2011 deadline. 

Wondering how you too can make the switch?     
Visit cityoflivermore.net or call  (925) 960-8015. 

The City of Livermore has 
taken Styrofoam off the Menu! 

By switching to recyclable and compostable 
take-out alternatives, Livermore businesses 
are reducing    both litter and water     pollution. 


